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Calendar of Meetings 2024/25 
 
The Calendar of Meetings for 2024/25 drew on the pattern of 
meetings from previous municipal years. It has been 
designed to ensure all business is achieved as efficiently as 
possible. The draft Calendar of Meetings for 2024/25 has 
been subject to a full consultation process having been 
considered by Group Leaders’ and Leader’s meetings both 
held on 15 January 2024. The Executive was asked to 
consider, and recommend to Council, the draft Calendar of 
Meetings for the 2024/25 Municipal Year. The calendar of 
meetings was subject to approval by Council in February. 

  

Councillor Essex thanked officers for preparing this, 
commending the fact that there were no meetings in school 
holidays. 

RESOLVED that the Executive  

recommends to Council, the draft Calendar of meetings 
for the 2024/25 Municipal Year. 

 

 
 


